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For urgent attention: Mr Murphy Marobe 

Dear Mr Marobe 

LEGAL DEPOSIT OF PUBLICATIONS ACT, 1962 

Library of Parliament would like to draw your attention ta the terms 

uf the ebueve-mentioned Act which stipuletes thet one copy of avery 

publicetion published in the Republic of South Africa be supplied 

frew uf uherge by the publisher thereof to wach of the five legal 

deposit librories. 

We realise that CODESA as a body might not have published any 

publications to date, but we would nevertheless bike to make an 

urgent appeal to you fer supplying copies of any significant 

publications regarding the new dispensation in South Africa that 

miyht Ge in your possession, e® well as those to be publismad in 

future, to the above-mentioned legal deposit libraries, 

Library of Parliament, especially, net omy has an interest in 

publications of a political nature but elisa has an obligation to 

build a comprehensive collection of South African political 

vablicetions. Publications that are of special interest might 

aclude copies of agendas, speecnes, statements, pamphlets, atc. 

t include « copy of the above-mentianed Act, as well as an 

explanatory memorandum on the Act for your perusal, The addresses of 

Lie five iegel deposit libraries are aiso included. 

It would be appreciated if this matter could receive your serious 

attention. You are most welcome tu contact me should you experience 

eny problems regarding this request. 

   



“ DR. ZACH DE BEER. FAX G11-788-44138 

  

PO6S 

We look forward to hearing from you in 

Yours sincerely 

mre 6 C Botha 

for CHIEF LIBRARIAN 

the near future. 

   


